Dear

Please Note: This email has been sent to all UK Contingent IST, you may already have
completed these actions

Tomorrow is deadline day for you to complete your post IST Weekend actions: to choose your
IST Option, select a preference for your departure airport and let us know if you are interested
in UK Contingent roles. You also must make your June payment.

Due to exceptional demand, Travel Places have extended the deadline for their optional
Additional Tours until Friday, 6th July 2018. You now have another week to take advantage of
these exciting opportunities.

As we head into July 2018, we can start to think that this time next year we will be on our way
to the 24th World Scout Jamboree. For many of us, this will mean we will need time off work or
from education. The Scout Association have provided a letter for you to personalise for use with
your employer/education facility to request leave for the Jamboree.

As always, the IST Zone will be the place to keep up to date with all things IST and should you
need additional support please use the contact form on the website.

Have a great summer!
Richard Holmes

UK Contingent Management Team - IST support
24th World Scout Jamboree



